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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 6th December 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The Singing Club group have been invited to perform for the OAP Lunchtime Christmas Special at The 

Harrier on Thursday 12th and Thursday 19th December 2013. 

Please could you ensure your child is in full school uniform with a warm coat and an item of Christmas 

accessory. 

 

We have also been invited to sing at the Werrington Leisure Centre Christmas Fayre on Sunday 15th 

December 2013. Children will again need to wear full school uniform, have a warm coat and wear an item 

of Christmas accessory.  You are very welcome to come along and enjoy the fayre between 10.30am -

4.00pm, admission to the fayre will be £1.50 per adult. 

 

We would request that all children arrive at Werrington Leisure Centre at 10.45am ready for an 11.00am 

start. The performance will take around 20-30 minutes. 

 

We hope you will be able to come and support our singers. Please complete the permission slip if your child 

will be able to attend the events. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss C Miller     Mrs D Reynolds 

 

Singing Club 

 

Child’s name: __________________________________ Year: __________________________ 

 

My child is able to attend: 

  

 OAP Lunchtime Christmas Special at The Harrier 

 

 Werrington Christmas Fayre 

 

Name: _________________________ (Parent/Carer) Contact Number: _______________________________________ 

 


